
 

Thank you 
Home and School would like to say “Thank you” to all of our school 
community for your help and support in all of our events and 
fundraisers this year so far.


Since the beginning of this school year, we were able to donate:


- 1 Air Hockey Table for the Middle School kids.


- 1 Spin Bike that was assigned to a classroom.


- $200 for the book fair (books to be donated to school).


- $100 for the Townsview Family Support Group.


- $300 for the Resources department (purchase of sensory toys).


- donation of 10 Lice Kits treatments.


- 1 scarecrow for the Sanctuary House event “Scarecrow on the 
loose”


- Tree that was decorated by students and donated to the Festival 
of Trees (value $100)


- Two Turkeys to the CJ104 Turkey Drive for the Valley Food Bank.


- … more to come!


Some events / fundraising Home and School held this year so far: 


-2 Movie nights


- 2 middle school dances


- Bake sale


-Holiday Wreath Raffle

Happy Holidays 

The Townsview Home 
and School Association 
wishes you and your 
family a Happy Holidays. 

We look forward to 
continuing to help the 
school and community in 
the new year. 

Contact us 

Email 

homeschooltownsview@gmail.com 

Facebook 

@townsviewhomeandschool 

Save the Date 

2019 

Jan 24th - Movie Night  
(Small Foot) 

May 4th - Family Fun Day 


